The Village of Elberta

Regular Council Meeting
-with-

Public Hearing on Budget
February 17, 2022 @ 7pm

Community Building: 401 First
Street | Elberta, Ml 49628

Notice of Public Hearing

The VWillage of Elberta will hold a public
hearing on the proposed Village Budget for
the uvpcoming fiscal year March 1, 2022 —
February 28, 2023. The hearing will be held
February 17, 2022, at 7pm in the Community
Building located at 401 First Street, Elberta,
M 49628, The property tax millage rate
proposed to be levied to support the
proposed budget will be a subject of
this hearing. The proposed budget is
available for public review in the Village
Office ar on the website
wwnw villageofelberta com




